
CITY OF LONG BEACH R-15
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 

333 West Ocean Boulevard 6th Floor • Long Beach, CA 90802 • (562) 570-6425 • Fax (562) 570 -5836 

April 9, 2019 

HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
City of Long Beach 
California 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Receive and file a presentation providing an update on the status of LB COAST. 
(Citywide) 

DISCUSSION 

In 2014, the City Council authorized and established as a priority, the largest technology 
project to modernize the City's financial, human resources, and payroll processes by 
implementing a new system - commonly known as an Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) 
system. The City's ERP implementation project is called LB COAST and it is implementing 
the "Munis" system from Tyler Technologies. 

This presentation updates the City Council on the implementation of LB COAST. The first 
phase of the project is focused on the financial system, which is tentatively scheduled to 
Go-Live on April 15, 2019. 

TIMING CONSIDERATIONS 

City Council action on this matter is not time sensitive. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

There is no fiscal or local job impact associated with this recommendation. 

SUGGESTED ACTION: 

Approve recommendation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

� � 

JOHN GROSS 

DIRECTOR OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
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APPROVED: 

TRICK H. WEST 
CITY MANAGER 

K:IFM-ADMIN\CITY COUNCIL LETTERSIADMINISTRATION\2019\04-09-19 CCL - RECEIVE AND FILE PRESENTATION ON LB COAST.DOCX 




